
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Celebrating 150 years of St Paul’s Church Dosthill 

Saturday 2nd April     Sunday 3rd April   

    11am-4pm         9am-4pm 
 

Come and join us at St Paul’s church (next to the quarry) 

FREE  ENTRY 

 

On the 2nd April 1872      
St Paul’s Church was opened. 

 

Help us commemorate this by joining in 

with our year long celebrations. 

St Paul’s Church Wardens 

Roy Baker: 01827 703541 Pauline Peace: 01827 250676  

stpauls.dosthill.wardens@gmail.com 

St Paul’s Church, Church Road, Dosthill, Tamworth, Staffs. B77 1LU 

facebook.com/stpaulschurchdosthill www.achurchnearyou.com/church/7270/ 

Be Part of History 

Come and record your memories of 

Dosthill Church. 

 
To mark the 150th celebration a video is being 

made, capturing people’s memories and stories of 

Dosthill church. Why not bring along something 

that reminds you of an event or service at the 

church that you can show and share on the video? 

 

 

Come along and:  

 look at past records, 

photographs and 

documents  

 See the flower displays 

by local groups  

 Enjoy a chat, cake and 

drink 

 Join in with quizzes and 

competitions 

 Buy a celebration mug, 

pen and/or bookmark 

 

Join In With Our ‘150’ Challenge 

Free to enter and prizes for completed 

challenges. 

 Can you stack tins to a height of 150cm? Bring 

along a tin to have a go. All tins collected will be 

donated to Tamworth Food Bank.  

 Can you do a 150 keepie-uppies? 

 Can you complete the treasure hunt within 

150mins? 

 

 

 

 

 Join us on Sunday 3rd April for:  

 9am Holy Communion 

service in church 

 4pm 150th Celebration 

service in church 

followed by refreshments 


